
January 28, 2022 

 

WARRIOR OF THE WEEK 

This week’s Warrior of the Week is   

Kendall Langston 

Kendall is in 3rd Grade here at CKCA.   

Kendall always follows the rules. She is polite, 

very kind, and inclusive to others! 

WAY   TO  GO  KENDALL!! 

 

 

Calendar of Events    

Feb 4: 1/2 Day Noon Dismissal 

Feb 7: Butter Braid Fund. Begins 

Feb 8: PTF Meeting 

Feb 9: CKCA Spelling Bee 

Feb 10: Chamber Coffee @ CKCA 

Feb 14-17: P/T Conferences 

Feb 15: School Board Meeting 
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1/21/22 CKCA Dress Down Dollar 

Day raised $122.75 

to go to Central KS Dream Center 

TARDIES 

Tardies start over at the beginning of 

each semester. Our morning bell 

rings at 8:15am, arrival after then is 

considered tardy. Once your child is 

tardy more than (5) times in a semes-

ter, each additional tardy will result 

in a $25 fine. 

 

February 4th 

1/2 Day of School 

Noon Dismissal 

February  

14-17 

 

CKCA Dress Code 

We have been having some issues with students being 

out of dress code. Students need to come to school each 

day with neat, clean and tucked in clothes. Hair needs to 

be neat & combed and boys must keep their hair cut 

above the collar and eye brows. Jackets especially has 

been a struggle recently with being out of dress code. 

Please send students in warm clothing to avoid wearing 

jackets during class. Jackets should be no more than 2 

colors, should fit the student,  no holes, etc. Please review 

the attached copy of the Dress Code from the Student 

Handbook (Pgs. 9-11) with your child, sign and return to 

the CKCA office! 

Weekly Warrior Web News 

An issue of a weekly Warrior Web News is typically sent out each Friday during the school year. It is vital that parents read 

over this each week as there is important information listed. Sometimes the WWN is the only place we announce certain 

information, so please take a moment each Friday/weekend to review. If you have not been receiving these via email each 

week, please contact the CKCA office so we can review your contact information. We also post each issue  to our 

www.ckcacademy.com webpage. 

Butter Braid  

Fundraiser 

COMING SOON! 

February 7-24th 



January 14, 2022 
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Classroom Spelling Bee Winners 

3rd - Melanie Bouse  

3rd - Riskin Waters (not pictured) 

4th – Easton Newman 

4th - Patrick Lane 

5th – Honore Agam 

5th - Emma Beahm 

6th-8th - Noah Patton 

6th-8th - Ella Nokes 

6th-8th - Victoria Moeder 

CKCA School Spelling Bee 

February 9th @ 1:45pm 

Parents & family welcome to come support! 

CKCA Student Council 

 

President - Mady Hammeke  

Vice-President - Lilly Burton 

Treasurer – Ella Nokes 

Secretary - Faith Schneweis-Trickey 
6th Rep. – Kera Thomas 

6th Rep.  - Miranda Nolde 

6th Rep. - Victoria Moeder 

6th Rep. - Fernanda Ayala 

5th Rep. - Honore Agam 

5th Rep. - Emma Beahm 

4th Rep.- Patrick Lane 

3rd Rep.- Mari Beahm 


